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The second stage of the Yornaning Dam Rehabilitation Project has commenced.   
 
Recently David Thompson and Tim Bradford of the Shire of Cuballing installed the 
bollards marking the walking trail around the dam and a busy bee planted native 
shrubs.   
 
A boardwalk across the southern end of the dam is planned for construction in early 
2020.   
 
The Yornaning Dam Rehabilitation Project is assisted by grant funding from the State 
NRM Community Stewardship Grant program. This funding seeks to restore natural 
areas and conserve WAôs biodiversity.   
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